Subject: opposition to SB 895-2

| submitted testimony via email on April 7, 2015 to all the Senators on the Senate Education
Committee asking them to oppose SB 895. It would use misleading exemption rates to
discriminate against children on alternate vaccines schedules, and promote public discussions
of private medical decisions.

It is troubling to see that a last minute amendment was added to SB 895 yesterday afternoon
after the deadline for public testimony had passed.

The language of SB 895-2 is taken right from SB 442-3 and -5 which were introduced into the
Senate Medical Committee. It contained information pertaining to doctors and medical
procedures (vaccines). Re-introducing this language (at the last minute) as an amendment to SB
895 through the Education Committee is very far-reaching and out of the scope of the
Education Committee.

| adamantly oppose SB 895-2.

Carrie Kirschner



